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Happy Holidays from all of us here at edu Business Solutions.
May your year end on a cheerful note and make way for a happy,
healthy and prosperous 2018.

It has been a very exciting and eventful year here at edu. We have had many new customers come
on board. In addition, we have grown our edu team, and thanks to your input, made some great
enhancements to our products.

We hope you will join us March 18-21, 2018 here in San Diego for our 2018 User Group Meeting.
We have some great topics, speakers, workshops and networking events planned. Check out our
website for more details.

We hope to see some of you at one of the trade show events we will be attending this year. Our
schedule includes:

ACUP
April 29 — May 3, 2018
Lake Tahoe, NV




IPMA
June 10-14, 2018
Costa Mesa, CA

Graph Expo
September 30 — October 3, 2018
Chicago, IL

SUPDMC
October 14-17, 2018
Daytona Beach, FL

In order to celebrate the holidays with friends and family, we will be closed Friday, December 22nd,
Monday, December 25th, Friday December 29th and Monday, January 1st.

We look forward to working with all of you in 2018. Happy Holidays!

edubusinesssolutions.com
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